399 Quincy Street, Hancock, Ml 49930 phone: (906)482-2720
fax: (906)482-7910

The City of Hancock is accepting applications for the position of Department of Public
Works Director. The position will be responsible for planning, directing and supervising
all aspects of the city’s DPW operations, including snow removal, water & sewer
distribution, storm sewer distribution, street repair and construction, garbage operations,
equipment safety and training. A job description is available at City Hall. Salary range is
$50,000 to $54,000 with benefits. Applications will be accepted until August 16, 2013.

Glenn Anderson
City Manager

-The City of Hancock is an Equal Opportunity Provider & Employer-






